UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION Il
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD

GLENELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

July 15, 1980
L1YS
Docket No. 70-923

Kerr-McGee Nuclear Corporation

ATTN: Mr. W. J. Shelley, Director
Regulation and Control

Kerr-McGee Center

Oklahoma City, OK 73102

Gentlemen:

The recent inspection report sent to you whicl concerned a Safeguards
Branch inspection conducted on June 12-13, 1980, at your Cimarron
Facility, Plutonium Plant was erroneously listed as Report Number
70-1193/80-03. It should have been Report Number 70-1193/80-04.

Enclosed find revised cover page of Report Number 70-1193/80-04.
We are sorry for any incovenience this error may have caused you.

Sincerely,

¢:~//$Z¢ 11.'44..'
VJ.A.HhM,Ch%&
Safeguards Branch

Enclosure: Revised Cover
Page to Report Number
70-1193/80-04

cc w/encl:

Mr. B. E. Brown, General
Manager, Manufacturing

Central Files

Reproduction Unit NRC 20b

cc w/o encl:
PDR
Local PLR
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